
 

 
 

 
 
 

Friday 16th December 2022 

 
‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

 
 

We celebrate from 
this half term… 

Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 

 ‘Shining Stars’  Lily- Grace 

Robbie 

Phoebe 

Aurora 

Emmie  

Seth 

Sophia  

Joshua 

Tommy  

Leyton 

Freya 

Sophia 

Lily-Mae 

 

Archie 

Emmie 

Natanya 

Heidi  

Oliver 

Alfie R 

Alice 

Jack 

Jensen  

George Brooks 

Bethany  

Amelia W 

George Brennan 

Rosie 

 

Those children 
demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Hope’ 

Tilly  

Dante 

Sophie 

Sophia  

Dennis 

Edward 

 

Sophia 

Elise 

Jack  

Charlotte 

Iris 

Abigail 

Henry 

Alice 

Heidi B 

Poppy M 

Luke W 

Heidi B 

Thomas 

George Brennan 

Alice 

Jensen R 

William  

Arthur 

Eagles of St John Sophie 

 

Iris Henry C Laila 

 
A big well done to all the children 

The ‘Eagle of St John’s award recognises excellence in living by our school rules: 
‘Be Ready, Be Respectful and Be Safe’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Staffing update  

I am delighted to share with you that we have been able to appoint a new school business 

officer, Mrs Cook. She will be starting after the Christmas break. Some of you may remember 

Mrs Cook as she worked in school supporting throughout the lunchtime and with after school 

club. We are delighted Mrs Cook wants to return to the Coppull St John’s family and that 

many children will already know her. 

 

Christmas festivities 

It has been a busy, wonderful festive time over the last couple of weeks in 

school. The ‘Switch on’ saw a brilliant start to the period of advent and 

preparations for Christmas at Coppull St John’s. Many children participated 

and showcased their wide-ranging talents- they were brilliant! A great 

number of families joined in with ‘Christmas bingo’ another fun-filled evening. 

Thanks, are also expressed to the members of the PTFA for providing the stalls 

and refreshments during both evenings.  

Very well done to the choir members who were able to attend the Christingle 

service at St John’s Church and to the children who sang at Aarondale 

Nursing home and the school council members who organised a game of 

bingo with some of the residents. Children enjoyed the Christmas disco and their class 

parties. 

 

Charitable giving  

We have had an incredible term with your generosity and support for our Charitable giving. 

We have supported Macmillan with the coffee morning, the Young Minds Mental Health and 

Well-being charity, Living Waters, the local foodbank with items for the Christmas Hampers 

and the shoe box appeal to support families in Ukraine. We have raised significant funds to 

support the work of the Mother’s Union in Burundi. More recently we have collected 

donations for Save the Children charity with everyone wearing their Christmas jumper. Thank 

you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

On behalf of all the staff and 

governors of Coppull St John’s may I 

take this opportunity to wish you 

much Joy and Peace this Christmas 

time, and a Happy, Healthy New 

Year. 

 

 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 3rd January  
 


